
SKASL Fall Meeting 
Sept. 6, 2016 

Held at BGPL-Bob Kirby Branch 
  

Lee Ann Shearon opened the meeting and welcomed everyone to our Fall meeting. 
 
She introduced Thomas Bain, a Follett representative.  He gave a presentation of the 
latest updates to Follett, such as Destiny Discovery (Google extension) as well as some 
resources available such as Lightbox and Reading Paths.  He also went over what the 
updated Title Analysis looks like and offers.  
 
The minutes were accepted.  (I forgot to bring them to read.  Promise to do better on 
that next time.) 
 
The treasurer’s report was read and accepted. 
 
Election of officers were taken.  Jill Morris was nominated as President.  Renee Hale 
was nominated as Treasurer again.  I, Christy Havens, was nominated as secretary 
again.  Ashley Vincent was nominated as President Elect.  
 
Next, Lee Ann and Renee asked for ideas on summer refresher.  A signup sheet was 
passed around to sign up to help with the summer refresher. 
 
Lee Ann then introduced Ilona Burdette from KYVL.  She gave an overview of the new 
face of KYVL and its resources. 
 
The meeting was concluded with door prizes. 
  
 


